
Hello, 
 
1. We now have three confirmed  cases of the coronavirus in Hebron. I’m sure there are more that are 
un-reported. We should treat every situation as if everyone has or can transmit this disease. 
 
2. The Hebron fire department and EMS have reported that they have enough protective gear for now 
and will continue to try to obtain more,  but as of today we are in good shape. 
 
3. People are encouraged to stay home and avoid personal contact as much as possible.  
 
4. We are encouraging our residents to support local businesses, whether it be take-out dinners, gift 
cards or donations. 
 
5. The Governor has extended his order until April 30th for all nonessential employees to stay home.  
 
6. Hebron had a car stolen over the weekend from Bass Lake Road in the Amston section of town.  
 
7. Town-hall staff have been rotating their employees to try to cover essential offices, other employees 
are working remotely from home.  
 
8. Town manager's office staff have been training on virtual meetings online and consulting with IT.  
 
9. The updated budget schedule was sent out to all Selectmen last night.  The May 13th date was agreed 
upon with the two other towns allowing Town residents at least two weeks to respond after the final 
numbers have been set. 
 
10. We are currently working on the agenda for the Board of Selectmen‘s meeting on April 9th that will 
be circulated later this week.  
 
11. Later this morning I am going to be directing all staff not to have any personal interaction with the 
public whatsoever, excluding first responders. 
 
 


